
Rogers Elementary School 
109 Rogers Road 

Marquette Heights, Illinois 61554 

Phone 309-382-3401 

Fax 309-382-2122 

Mrs. Lindsay, Principal 

Important  Dates to Remember 
 

Wednesday, November 1 -  Picture Retakes @ 8:00am  
Thursday, November 2 - 11:00am dismissal, Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Friday, November 3 - No School, Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Friday, November 10 - Veterans Day program 
Wednesday, November 15, Grandparents Day 
Tuesday, November 21, 1:35 Dismissal 
Wednesday, November 22 - November  26 -  Thanksgiving Break, No school 

 

Picture Retakes 
Picture retakes are on Wednesday, November 1. Pictures will be start at 8:00. If your child needs a pic-

ture retake, please return your original picture order. New students or those absent on 
Picture Day will receive a new picture order form. If you need an order form or have 
any questions, please call the school office.  
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Conferences 
Conferences will be held on Thursday, November 2, 3:00pm to 8:00pm and Friday, 
November 3, 8:00am to 1:00pm. This is a chance for you to talk directly to your 
student’s teacher about your student’s progress. 
Report cards will be given at the conferences. 

 

 



Routine Changes 
If your child’s  dismissal schedule changes, please send a note to your child’s teacher.  We will only 

alter their normal dismissal procedure if we are notified by an adult.  If an emergency arises and 
alternate plans must be used for picking up your child, please call the office before 2:00 p.m.  If there are 
non-emergency changes in the child’s routine please explain to your child how they will be getting home 
and send a written note to the teacher. 
 

 

Jackets and Heavy Sweatshirts  
Now that the weather is becoming cooler, students are asked to bring a jacket or a heavy sweatshirt to 

school to wear in the morning and at recess. This is a must when the high temperature 
for the day is predicted to be in the 60’s or lower. 
 

 

 

 

Grandparent’s Day 
Grandparents are special people and we, at Rogers, want to let them know how important they are. We 
are inviting the Grandparents of our students to a special lunch on Wednesday, November 15. 2017. The 
dinner will consist of chicken & noodles, green beans, potatoes and gravy, dinner roll, and pumpkin pie 
with whipped cream. The cost of this special lunch is $3.15. Please make your reservations as soon as 
possible by calling our office at 382-3401, Ext. 200 or send the money to the school in an envelope 
marked with your child’s name, number of grandparents, and amount of money. Reservations must be 
made and paid for no later than Friday, November 10. 
This is a regular attendance day. Only students who have  a note with signed permission from a parent 
will be allowed to leave with their Grandparent and will result in a ½ day absence for your child.  

No phone calls will be made to get permission. 
 

The lunch times are as follows: 
11:00 a.m. 3rd grade 

11:45 a.m. 4th grade 

12:30 p.m. 5th grade 
 

Grandparents will eat lunch with their grandchild, and be able to adopt a 
book for the library in honor of the student, also a designated area to take 
pictures will be available. This will be a great day for all who attend! 

 

Award Ceremony 
1st semester awards ceremony will be on  Friday, January  26 at 9:00am at Georgetowne. 
 

 

Happy Thanksgiving!Happy Thanksgiving!Happy Thanksgiving!Happy Thanksgiving!    


